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Summer 1 - Family: Gratitude - “O give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; for his steadfast love endures for ever.” Psalm 107: 1 
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Dear Children, 

I know you have all been working hard again this 
week and I know some of you will be looking 
forward to returning to school very soon.  We are so 
excited about seeing you.  If you are not coming into 
school yet, don’t worry because we will continue to 
set work for you online and staff members will also 
continue to speak to you over the telephone to see 
how you are getting on. Remember to behave well 
at home, enjoy the lovely weather, get outside when 
you can, have fun, play nicely, pray every-day, wash 
your hands, keep social distance from those not in 
your household and stay safe. 
 
Sending you my love and best wishes as always,  

Mrs King   

STAFF NOMINATIONS – showing gratitude 

All the staff at the school have been donating food and money for families who 
need a little bit of help.  We have also had some very generous donations from 
local shops which we are very grateful for. One of our parents wrote in to say,  

“I really want to say a big thank to all the staff of St Mary Magdalene Woolwich 
for the food given and may God richly bless and continuously protect and 
strengthen you in name, JESUS CHRIST.”  

The children in school this week showed their gratitude and wrote some thank 
you notes to their teachers and staff in the school for ‘Thank The Teacher 
Week’.  A lovely display of their work has been created.  Here it is… 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
In Reception, Mrs Nicholson-Wright and Miss Thomas are 
really proud of Joshua and Lateefat for all the work they 
have done in school this week.  And to all the children in 
their class for completing weekly activities on Education City, 
OneNote and Purple Mash.  Well done!  Star pupil for this 
week on Purple Mash is Michael for his ambitious writing:  

 

Mrs Virdee is proud of the following children this week for 
working regularly Janushan, and producing good pieces of 
work: Fola, Julietta, Jason, Daniella, Valentina.   Take a look 
at Faatihah’s rainforest sketch.  
 

 
 
Favour has been nominated this week in Year 6 for her 
fantastic work produced online.  
 
Mrs Nicholson-Jones and Mrs Kristensen would like to thank 
all the children in Year 1 for completing work on OneNote 
and would like to nominate Daniel Og for being persistent. 
 
Well done to Mckenzie in Year 2 Dahl for completing so 
much work on OneNote this week. 
 
Kyra in Nursery is Mrs Turner’s star of the week- she made 
an amazing Colin the caterpillar out of an egg box, take a 
look! 

 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK….   The bible says everyone is 
called to serve God by serving others. Mrs King, Mrs 

Amao, Ms Graham and Mrs Rogers have been helping to 
serve school dinners.  How will you serve others?   

 

 

 

 
 

 

We wish the following children a very happy birthday this week… 

Sarvika – 18th May (Einstein Class) 
Maybelle – 19th May (Fonteyn Class) 

Anistel – 20th May  (Walker Class) 
Precious – 20th May (Faraday Class) 

Hannah – 21st May (Edison Class) 
Ruth – 22nd May (Hawkins Class) 
Joseph K – 23rd May (Perry Class) 
Hannah L – 24th May (Curie Class) 

 

 


